
Upcoming Events

● Oct 8 @ 10 AM
Prek-8 sing in church

● Oct 12-13 School 
Field Trips

● Oct. 19 @ 6 PM
PTO Meeting

● Oct. 20 @ 5:00 PM
Green Acres Hayride 
and Bonfire Night!

● Oct 25-27 No School 
Teachers’ Convention

● Oct 31 Trunk or Treat
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The mission of Trinity Lutheran School is to assist families of our congregation and our 
community by providing a high quality, Christ-centered education to equip students for life 

and eternity.

2nd, 3rd, & 4th 

    

News & Notes
Hayride & Bonfire 
Please join us for a whole school hayride and bonfire night of fun.  All 
are welcome!  The fun will take place on Friday, October 20, at 5:00 PM 
at Green’s Green Acres:  N4247 River Drive, Marinette.  

Our Trinity Lutheran PTO will provide hotdogs, buns, and 
condiments.  If you or a family member has dietary restrictions, please 
bring your own food to the event.  If you would like to, please bring lawn 
chairs, s'more supplies, finger foods, and yard games.  The hayride will 
make several trips beginning at 5 PM.  We hope you can join us for a 
night of family fun!

Support our School Through the school Scrip program! When 
Scrip is purchased, companies donate a percentage of each gift cards’ 
value to Trinity. 100% of this money benefits our school in one way or 
another. Card purchasers always get 100% of the value of the card 
purchased. We currently have lots of Kwik Trip gas cards in stock in 
quantities of $25, $50, and $100, and 10% of gas card purchases go 
directly to Trinity School at no cost to you! 

August and September flew by!  I cannot believe that we are already almost a quarter 
into the school year. Some highlights for the class have been our science experiments, 
where we learned about and tested the properties of materials, biographies read in 3rd 
and 4th grade, our 2nd grade field trip to the bank, and new skills learned in technology 
class.  Mrs. Schmiege is teaching the students about geography in social studies, so 
they made balloons with the continents and oceans labeled.  Mrs. Kamps worked with 
second grade on identifying sentence types, editing and rewriting sentences, and parts 
of a sentence.  Third and fourth graders learned
sentence parts.  Now they are identifying various
ways nouns are used in sentences.

October will bring a jump rope unit for P.E., a field trip to Moana, new 
books for reading class, and more Bible stories and songs to learn and
love. The students are gradually becoming more and more responsible.
We will continue to work on keeping track of our assignments.



Preschool

This year we have 14 students in our 4K program and 6 students 
in our 3K program. We are welcoming many new families to our 
Trinity family! We have been spending extra time outside this 
past month with the beautiful weather. Outside in God’s creation 
we get to move our bodies, get fresh air, and get to know our 
new friends. We learn about facing our fears on the climber, 
challenging ourselves, and helping friends.
Next month we look forward to a field trip to Bergeson’s Pumpkin 
Patch and singing for the first time in Church!

Kindergarten & 1st
We have been very busy in kindergarten and first grade! So far we have learned our color 
words, four sight words, and what makes up a complete sentence. First grade is working on 
different kinds of sentences and knowing what ending mark is appropriate for each. 

We had so much fun learning about the lifecycle of a monarch butterfly. Thanks to Helen and 
Henri for finding caterpillars for our class. We all really enjoyed watching them emerge from 
their chrysalis. We were very excited to learn how to tell a boy and girl butterfly apart. 

We also explored turning primary colors into secondary colors. Each student enjoyed color 
mixing and discovering first hand what colors they can create from primary colors.  In Spanish 
we are learning how to say the Color words in Spanish too!  

In science we learned about animals and the amazing skills and abilities God gave them.  We 
learned about camouflage and other amazing things!  We hid moths around the classroom to 
practice our camouflage skills and learned why God created birds with different beaks.  We are 
having so much fun in science!

5th, 6th, 7th, & 8th
Here in the upper grade we have been busy adjusting to life 
with a brand new teacher.  The 5th-6th graders have finished 
their first book in reading class and have moved on to a new 
one The Tales of Despereaux. 7th and 8th have a new book as 
well in Maniac Magee. We are also just about to complete our 
first major writing paper on vivid descriptions.
 
For English class, the students have settled into the daily class 
routine.  Students are learning functions and correct usage of 
nouns and pronouns in sentences.
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1216 Colfax St.
Marinette, WI 54143

Phone: 715-732-2956
www.trinitymarinette.com


